
Teach Mhuire 

In 1986, a full year’s preparation for Chapter 1981, was carried out with Fr. Louis Dolan. Fr. Louis 

stretched the imagination of the Sisters by the articles they studied and their shared dreams and 

aspirations were noted. The present reality was then studies and disappointments acknowledged. 

Finally, a “Desired Future” was compared with the current reality. Out of all the hard work, prayer 

and reflection emerged the Document “The Desired Future” based on a global vision, global 

community and global consciousness. Many things seemed possible and in the midst of anxiety 

about the future, a great energy took over once again with greater trust in an ever-loving God. It was 

another moment for new beginnings in the Diocese. 


